The Hamilton county appraisal board of directors met in regular session on February 22, 2017. At 9:00
AM with members James Caldwell, Dan Chorenziak, TP Medlock, Mark Tynes and chief appraiser, Doyle
Roberts present. Member Kenny Giessner absent.

Chairman Medlock called the meeting to order at 9:10 A.M.

A motion by James Caldwell to approve the minutes of 12/14/2016 seconded by Mark Tynes.
Passed.

A motion by Mark Tynes to approve payment of bills seconded by James Caldwell.
Passed.

Motion to appoint Brandi Murphree and Glenn Jones to the ARB for a 2 year term by James Caldwell
seconded by Mark Tynes.
Passed.

Motion to appoint Linda Gaither as ARB chairperson by Mark Tynes seconded by James Caldwell.
Passed.

Motion to appoint Brandi Murphree as the ARB secretary by TP Medlock seconded by Mark Tynes.
Passed.

The “MAP” review known as Methods and Assistance Program performed by the state was discussed.

The property located between the Hamilton Hospital District and the Hico Emergency that is not being
taxed by either was discussed.

Motion to adjourn by James Caldwell and secorided by Dan Chorenziak.




